
JCI receives Certificate of Excellence at IR Awards Conference 

(May 30, 2016 Hong Kong) JCI was honoured to receive the Certificate of Excellence at the 2nd IR Awards 

Conference held by the Hong Kong Investor Relations Association (HKIRA) on May 25, 2016. We believe 

that transparency is the cornerstone of a good communications strategy helping to keep all of our 

stakeholders well informed about the Company’s activities; in the future we will continue to hold strong 

in our belief and strive to achieve the best. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Mr. Anson Wong, CFO of JCI, represents the company to receive the Certificate 

on stage. 


